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Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

 

Monday Andy’s PE Workshops 

Bikeability for Reception and Year 1 

Football Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music for 2J and 3H 

Bikeability for Reception and Year 1 

Drawing/Colour/Film Club    Motor Skills Club 

Wednesday Bikeability for Reception and Year 1 

Class 2J Forest School 

Class 3H to Gymnastics Festival 

Lego Club     Book/Lexia Club      Languages Club 

Thursday Singing Club 

Friday Open the Book Assembly 

Class 3H Forest School 

Class 4D Swimming 

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Kendra for an excellent attitude to reading 

 

Nursery  Evie-Rose for being an enthusiastic 
learner 

Reception Anthony for being a role model and a 
kind friend 

Year 1 Leonie for confidence and enthusiasm 
in learning 

Year 2 Hunter and Carter for settling into 
school and class 

Year 3 Avahna for being an enthusiastic and 
positive learner 

Year 4 Charlie for fantastic maths work 

Year 5 Elli for excellent maths work 

Year 6 Zane for great work in English 

Things to look forward to: 

Class 2J to Halloween Sports Festival    Tuesday 24th October  

School Photograph Day    Wednesday 25th October  

Half Term Holiday     Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November  

Flu Nasal  Vaccinations from School Nurse     Monday 6th November  

Class 4D Cross Country      Tuesday 7th November 

DLI Remembrance Workshops    Wednesday 8th November 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles 

for school every day. Children should leave their PE 

kits in school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/

cardigans have your child’s name on.  

Attendance 

School Attendance is 93% this week.  

Class 1W has the best attendance with 97%. Well 

done! 


